
Village reinstating temporary curfew 
Issued: June 1, 2020 
 
The Village of Tinley Park is working with our neighboring communities to share 
information and collaborate on plans to keep the entire region safe. 
 
Tinley Park's Public Safety team has been made aware of a planned demonstration 
at Orland Square Mall today at 4 p.m. Out of an abundance of caution, retail 
businesses are encouraged to close at 3 p.m. today through 6 a.m. tomorrow 
morning. 
 
The Village will also be reinstating a temporary curfew that will begin at 8 p.m. this 
evening and last until tomorrow morning at 6 a.m. All Village facilities will close at 4 
p.m. today. 
 
Please keep in mind that this is being done for everyone's safety and security, and 
we appreciate your cooperation during this difficult time. 


